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Four States Amateur Radio Club 
May 5, 2018 Monthly Meeting 

Chuck Wagon Restaurant, Nash, Texas 

 

Arthur Christy (KF5VWN) called the meeting to order at 9:30 AM. 

Robert Ward (N5TXK) offered opening prayer and led the members in the pledge of 

allegiance.  

David Glenn (KF5VAE) read the minutes of the March 2018 meeting.   Richard Arthur  

(N5RCA) made motion to accept minutes as read. Robert Ward (N5TXK) seconded the 

motion.  The motion was approved by membership.   

David Glenn (KF5VAE) gave the club financial report.  Club has $11,907.13 in checking 

account and $121.09 in the Pay-Pal account.  This gives the club a total of $12,028.22 

funds for future club expenses.  Robert Ward (N5TXK) made motion to accept 

financial report. Charles Conkey (KG5MVX) seconded the motion.  The motion was 

approved by membership.   

David Glenn (KF5VAE) reminded the club membership to get current on their 2018 club 

dues.  

Charles Conkey  (KG5MVX) made motion for the club should proceed with obtaining  

internet access to the KTAL site for use with the D-Star radio.  Russell Jarosinski (N5NUQ) 

seconded the motion.  The motion was approved by membership.   

Field Day will be June 23-24, 2018 at Northshore Park (Crippled Children’s Beach) on Lake 

Wright Patman.  The Atlanta Club will be joining us again this year for Field Day. 

David Glenn (KF5VAE) informed the membership we have sold at least $670 of raffle tickets 

for drawing September 1, 2018 club meeting. It is our hope and believe that the club can 

raise between $2000 -$3000 with this fund raiser. 
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Richard Arthur (N5RGA) discussed with the membership about the April 7, 2018 Ark-

LA-Tex Challenge Bike Ride.   

Arthur Christy (KF5VWN) informed the club member about the use of Amazon Smile 

program as a club fund raising tool.  Robert Ward made motion for the club to investigate 

the use of this Amazon tool.  Jonathan Rogers (AF5JQ) seconded the motion.  The motion 

was approved by membership.   

Steve Rogers (AF5JR) made motion to donation the old 62 Kenwood repeater to a group of 

folks to repair and replace the 12 repeater presently at the Wadley Hospital site.  This will 

clean up the existed 12 repeater as a third repeater site for use by the club.  Richard Arthur 

(N5RCA) seconded the motion.  The motion was approved by membership.   

David Glenn (KF5VAE) made motion for adjournment of the May 2018 FSARC club 

meeting.  Ronnie Rumsey (KA5LEK) seconded the motion.  Motion was approved. 

 

Secretary -- David Glenn (KF5VAE) 

May 5, 2018 

The following Club members were in attendance at the May 2018 Club meeting. 

Arthur, Richard N5RGA   Ignacio Guzman KE6JJL 
Christy, Arthur KF5VWN   Conkey , Charles KG5MVX 
Glenn, David KF5VAE   Carl West  KC5EZ 
Jarosinski, Russell N5NUQ   Shilling, Clarence  WB5BYV 
Mackey, Charles  KF5VAA    Ward, Robert  N5TXK  
Jonathan, Rogers AF5JQ    
English, Greg             KG5BOC     
Rogers, Steve AF5JR     
Rumsey, Ronnie KA5LEK    
 

The following visitors were in attendance at the March 2018 Club meeting. 

Michael Purifory     KG5ZCW 

 

 

 


